
Hello Mr. / Mrs. Oregon Politician, 
 I apologize for the generalized greeting, but I don't have any real clue who receives 
these emails.My name is Nathan C., and I am currently a sophomore at Health and Science 
School doing a civic action project.  

On to my point, I believe that Senate Bill 420 should pass because it has a clear purpose 
with a plan on what to do about the problem of people’s past marijuana convictions that fall 
under the current legal definitions of sale / use / possession. I am in agreement with the current 
truthful takeaway that cannabis use by legal adults is unable to be compared to the use of 
heroin which is deserving of it’s Schedule I rating. 

I don't know how to end this, so please don't think me any less for using a ramshackle 
excuse as a conclusion. 
 


